
MAGeS EVENT
John Gurke, CGCS Contributing Editor

January Monthly Meeting at Arrovvhead Golf Club
January 13th found us at our usual venue for the January monthly meeting-the Arrowhead Golf
Club) with Bob Breen hosting once again. Our final meeting in the old clubhouse featured a cornucopia
of diverse educational topics.

After the business meeting, Don Ferreri (Seven Bridges G.C.), our chapter
delegate to GCSAA, gave an update on the state of our national organization,
focusing on PDI, chapter affiliation and impending bylaws changes. Don also
pointed out that MAGCS carries a lot of weight at the national level, accounting
for 273 votes in the upcoming election. The proposed bylaws changes Don
described were mainly drawn up in an effort to make GCSAA board service a bit
easier for volunteers to undertake (without losing their jobs after working their
way through the process )-specifically allowing for technology to be used in lieu
of travel, via videoconferencing, electronic mail and more. Don also named the
candidates for whom our Association would be voting in the election this month
(even asking those present if there were any objections to the names given).

Dr. Phil Nixon of U of I.Todd Leonard
of GE Financial.

The education portion of the morning featured three gentlemen from three
very diverse backgrounds. First on the agenda was Joel Cheek, the national golf car
service manager for Yamaha Golf Cars. Joel gave us an in-depth talk on the preven-
tive maintenance of golf cart fleets, highlighting daily, monthly and annual
maintenance practices, along with storage and operating environment dos and
don'ts. Following Joel was Todd Leonard of GE Vendor Financial Services, who
presented "Equipment Leasing for Today's Golf Course Superintendent." The talk
focused on the two main types of leases-capital and operating-and the benefits of
each. Todd presented a case study that raised many questions from the audience, and
it was apparent that leasing may become more popular in the future. Finally, our last
speaker, Dr. Phil Nixon of the University of Illinois and self-proclaimed "grub butt-
hair expert," posed the question, "Are You Being Bugged By Invasive Insect Pests?"
Phil pinpointed four specific pests with which we all are either very familiar now, or
will soon become so. The emerald ash borer-a newcomer on the scene that has
caused many in the Detroit area to have "lost their ash" (his quote)-was one of the
highlighted insects, along with the Asian longhorn beetle, the Japanese beetle and
the gypsy moth, which, according to Phil, is capable of producing a "rain of cater-
pillar crap" on anyone unfortunate enough to be standing under an infested tree.
This talk, including very detailed descriptions of the effects some of the controls for
these bugs produce (slimy, gooey things with phlegm-balls dripping ofT them) and
of the reactions grubs have to being immersed in alcohol or boiling water, was the
perfect segue into the lunch room, where the staff at AGC provided us with a won-
derful meal. We at MAGCS thank Bob Breen and the staff at Arrowhead Golf Club
for their hospitality, and hope that we'll be invited back once the new clubhouse
facility is completed. See YOll in San Diego! ~

Joel Cheek of Yamaha.

Dave Braasch with
host Bob Breen.
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Specializing in Bedding Plants
Large Variety Fall Mums

ANTON'S
Greenhouses. Garden Centers

Rick & Bob Anton
ANTON'S OF KENOSHA
9140 Cooper Rd. (51st Ave.)
Kenosha, WI 53142
414/694-2666

Gary Anton
ANTON'S OF EVANSTON

1126 Pitner Avenue
Evanston, IL 60202

847/864-1134

CCURA E
ANK
ECHNOLOGIES

- Precision Tank Tightness Testing
- Upgrades for Tanks & Leak Detection Systems
- Install Underground & Aboveground Fuel Tanks
- Removal of Tanks

Your Complete, Professional Tank Experts
Please contact us at:

1-800-773-Tank or 630-375-6121

KOELPER
GOLF COURSE
CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY

DARRELL KOELPER
PRESIDENT

GOLF COURSE
CONSTRUCTION 8r REMODELING

MARENGO,IL

OFFICE: 815-568-8382
FAX: 815-568- 1048
HOME: 81 5-568-6603

~ "Golf Course Work~C a Specialty"

LEMONT PAVING CO.
EST. 1957

MURPHY'S

] ]550 Archer Ave., Lemont, IL 60439
(630) 257-6701 • FAX 630-257-5194

e-mail: BTSlofUSA@aol.com
PO Box 1325 • 800-732-9401

Frankfort, IL 60423 • Fax:815-469-8248

Kaplan Pavilll
Koelper Golf G

Construction
Lebanon Turf Prod
Lemont Paving
Lewis Equipment, l/ile.
Martin Design Partners
Martin Implement Sales
Master of the Links
Meadow Equipment,

Sales & Service
Nels Johnson Tree Experts
On Target Animal Damage

Control
Palatine Oil Company
Prime Turf
Reinders, Ine.
Riverwalls Ltd.
Simplot Partners
Syngenta
Timberline
Turf Concepts
Turf Professionals Equipment

Company
Wild Goose Chase
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Accurate Tank Technologies
Anton's Greenhouse
Arthur Clesen, Ine.
Bayer Environmental Sciences
BTSI
Bruce Company, The
Chicagoland Turf
Clarke Environmental Mosquito
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Commercial Turf
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Reduce Costs .R
by Using

Post Patent chemistries
from a name you can trust.
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Are grubbing skunks causing thousands of
dollars worth of damage to your course?

Are beavers having a field'
day with your freshly planted trees?

On Target Animal Damage Control.
Specializes in the selective control of grubbing

skunks and beaver removal. Our control
methods have proven to be 100% effective in
major golf courses in the Chicago area. Stop
spending thousands of dollars on insecticides

intended to control the grubs.

-$- ON TARGET A.D.C.
P.o. BOX 469 CORTLAND, IL 60112

815-286-3039

TAKE £ONTROL OF YOUR TlJIlF !

MAIN STIlEET
11 MILES WEST
OF BATAVIA, IL

TURF FARMS
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tIsyngenta

Jim Shone
Syngenta Professional Products

1715 Cambridge Dr.
St. Charles, Il 60174
Tel. 708-217 -8509
Fax 630-513-6777
Mobile 708-217-8509
www.syngenta.com

jim.shone@syngenra.com

Gregory E. Martin
President

335 N. River Street
Suite 20]

Batavia, Illinois 60510
Phone: 630-482-2532

Fax: 630-482-2536
E-Mail: mdpltd@mdpltd.com

Website: www.mdpltd.com

Let Timberline bring your next project into the
next millenium as a turnkey operation

1907 Darien Club Drive, Darien, Illinois 60561
(630) 963-9088, voice (630) 732-9088 /

Growil\Q.sblutionS.II\( .

toll free:800/816-4041
phone: 815/462-1300

Warren Shafer cellular: 815/341-0099
fax: 815/462-4036
email: warr~com

P x 1 I
www yourgrowio solutt os 0

~

imberline
_ .. Golf Course Remodeling

and Renovation

D.B.A. Bill Boyd
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